


Join us in supporting St.
Stephen School‘s

production of Moana. Jr!
We will have a dress-
down day on Friday,

April 19th.

$1.00 to dress down
$1.50 with a hat 



Please join us in thanking our
military-connected children

for their strength and
sacrifice by supporting Purple

Up! Dress down in purple on
April 24th to show your

support! All proceeds will be
donated to “a soldier’s child”

organization.

April is designated as
the Month of the
Military Child or

“Purple Up! For
Military Kids.”

$1.00 to dress down
$1.50 with a hat



As warmer weather
approaches, Spring uniforms
may be worn starting in May
through the end of the year. 

Please feel free to take a look
in the uniform closet for

shorts & skirts if you need!



Mission Club Meeting for Community Outreach
For Grades 3 - 8 grade

We will have our last Mission Club Meeting on Thursday
April 18, 2024 from 3:15 - 4:00 PM.
This will be a whole school wide collection to fill baby bottles with
change for Harvest House. We can only use Baby Bottles that will
be distributed at Mission Club. We will be collecting till June 16,
2023. All bottles must be returned to Ms. Fusco by then and no
later!

Permission slip is mandatory to attend our meeting - No Phone
Calls Please!

____________________________________________________

I give my permission for my child, _______________________ to
attend the Mission Club meeting on Thursday, April 18, 2024,
from 3:15 to 4:00 pm. Pickup will be at door #1.

Parent Signature:__________________________________

Student Grade Level_____________



Story Lane 
ON 

ICE 
at Niagara University’s Dwyer Arena  
5795 Lewiston Rd, Niagara University, NY 14109 

Thursday, April 18, 2024  

5 - 7 p.m. 
Niagara University’s Club Figure Skating, Future Teacher’s Club, and the Levesque Institute 

have teamed up to transform Dwyer Arena into Story Lane on Ice.  

 

While enjoying holiday music, children and their families can participate in  

off-ice and on-ice activities, including: 

• a guided on-ice skate or off-ice walk along a path to read holiday stories  

• interactive holiday themed learning activity stations 

 

Join us for this free event!  
Bring can/bottle donations and receive a free book! 

 

• Children and their families welcome 





Discover the BrotherhoodDiscover the Brotherhood
Spring Open House

Sunday, April 21, 10:30 am - 1 pm
*This is a pre-registration event only with limited attendance & appointment slots*

Register here: www.sjci.com/admissions

http://www.sjci.com/admissions








Boys and girls who have made their First
Communion or higher are encouraged to become
Altar Servers. Training for altar servers will take
place at the end of April.

Please sign up your child below and information will
be shared with you as to the date of training. Please
return the permission slip by April 12.

_________________________________________________________________

Attn: Ms. Fusco

My child would like to volunteer as an altar server for school liturgies and
weekend Masses.

Student name: ______________________________________________









NEHS/NJHS Meeting Schedule 

 

NEHS (gr. 5 & 6): 

Wednesday, January 10 

Wednesday, February 7 

Wednesday, March 6 

Wednesday, April 17 

Wednesday, May 8 

Wednesday, June 12 

 

 

NJHS (gr. 7 & 8): 

Tuesday, January 9 

Tuesday, February 6 

Tuesday, March 5 

Tuesday, April 16 

Tuesday, May 7 

Tuesday, June 11 

 


